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5th December 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Netball Club Year 5 & 6 
 
Netball Club will restart on Tuesday 8th January 3.30 – 4.15 pm and will run throughout the 
Spring Term.  
 
The club has 26 places and it is open to both boys and girls in yrs 5 & 6. 
 
This term all the netball matches will be played at Ashdene Primary School on Wednesday 
6th & 20th March, 3rd April. If your child is playing in a match a letter will be sent home.  
 
Please sign and return the slip below if you would like your child to attend the netball club.   
 
If for any reason your child is in school for the day but will not attend netball club please 
leave a message in the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Diane Clee 
 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Netball Club – Spring Term 2019 – Yrs 5 & 6 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________________Year: ___________ 
   
 

 My child would like to attend Netball Club 
 

 My child will be collected after Netball Club at 4.15pm 
 

 My child will walk home after netball club 
 

 My child will go to Squirrel Club after Netball Club 
 
Does your child have any medical condition we should be aware of?  
Please state:  
 
Emergency Contact Number: 
 
Signed :  
Date  : 
 
 

Please return this slip to the school office by Monday 17th December 
for the attention of Mrs Clee 


